
Remove June 2, 2022 

 

 
 

MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

In accordance with the 

San Francisco Municipal Code Ordinance #98-0666 

 

 

San Francisco Museum of Modern Art 

designates a meeting of its Board of Trustees on 

June 1, 2022, at 1:00 p.m. as a public meeting. 
 

 

The meeting will be held in-person in SFMOMA’s fourth floor White 

Box. No admission fee will be required to attend the meeting. 

 

Please enter the museum through the Joyce and Larry Stupski 

Entrance at Minna Street, located between Third and New 

Montgomery Streets, diagonally  

across the street from the St Regis Hotel. 

 

Proof of vaccination OR proof of a negative PCR Covid-19 test 

within 72 hours prior to the meeting is required. All attendees must 

be masked. 

 

There will be limited seating for the public in the White Box. 

Additional seating will be provided in the Phyllis Wattis Theater if 

necessary. 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Laila E. Dreidame (she/her)
To: Docs, SF (LIB); Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Adine Varah; Jenny Smrekar (she/her)
Subject: SFMOMA Sunshine Posting // June 1 2022 at 1 p.m.
Date: Thursday, May 12, 2022 8:48:45 AM
Attachments: Sunshine Posting SFMOMA BOT June 1 2022.pdf

 
Good morning,
 
The San Francisco Museum of Modern Art (SFMOMA) will hold its next public Sunshine meeting of its Board
of Trustees on Wednesday June 1, 2022 from 1:00 - 2:15 p.m. PST. As required, the posting for this meeting
is attached and is ready to post today.
 
A confirmation that this notice has been received and posted would be greatly appreciated.
 
kindly, 
Laila 

 
Laila E. Dreidame (she/her)
Associate Director, Foundation and Government Giving

San Francisco Museum of Modern Art
Enjoy our spacious, art-filled galleries. Tickets available at SFMOMA.org

415.357.2865
ldreidame@SFMOMA.org
151 Third Street | San Francisco, CA 94103

This message, together with any and all attachments, is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above.
It may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not
review, copy or distribute this communication. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
original sender by email and delete the message, along with any attachments.
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